
August 29th  2017 Meeting Three Horseshoes 

 

Present 

Kim Anderson (chair) 

Diana Colleran (secretary) 

Sue Walker 

Adrian Pymm 

Dave Burke 

Steve Barrat 

Robert Littlewood 

Dan Evans (WLDC) 

Councillor Pat Mewis 

Steve England 

Jean Langford 

Mark Schofield 

 

Apologies 

Angela Scott 

Janet Redfern 

 

Kim Anderson explained where we are now via the spreadsheet of raw data which was drawn up 
from the results of the recent questionnaire and where we proceed from here.Daniel Evans said this 
would be to get a common response (key issues) these key issues should be compiled into lists so 
they could be shown at the next public consultation. He suggested that we should ask the surgery in 
Scotter how many patients were on their list and to approach the School plus any other service 
providers to tell them our plans and ask their opinions. We need to appoint a consultant for which 
we are going to need more funding this consultant will write the basic conditions and protect our 
assets. The character assessment and the consultation will be done by separate people. 

Natalie Cockerel’s name was put forward along with Ann Skippers who are both planning 
consultants. 



This week we are to identify the key items from the spread sheet. Invitations will then be printed for 
another public consultation possibly one evening Steve England suggested Friday 22nd/29th of 
September. It was decided that the committee would meet again before the public consultation but 
a date was not set. 


